
 
Intimations, 
 
~ There is no mid- week service. 
 
~ We welcome the Reverend John McPake this morning who 
will lead our morning worship. 
 
~ON 28th JULY, during the church service, we will be unveiling a 
permanent memorial to the fire which destroyed our sanctuary 
30 years ago! We hope you can attend. 
 
~Sunday school volunteers if you have volunteered to help with 
our Sunday school please can you speak to Julian Guse or 
Marjorie McGhie after our morning service to begin the 
process of obtaining your PGD so we can start Sunday School 
in September . 
 
~ Stewart Davis has decided to raise money for Muscular 
Dystrophy UK, who do amazing work for a cause close to his 
heart.  Please support and help him raise much needed funds. 
Thank you! https://www.justgiving.com/page/stewart-davis 
 
~ Rebekah & Janis will be on holiday for the next 2 
weeks, Shona Heaney will be in the office on Friday 
mornings. 
 
 
🌷🌷Our flowers this morning have been kindly donated by 
Rena & Moira Fletcher🌷🌷 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
~ New Church Directory, we are going to publish an updated 
Church Telephone Directory this autumn.  The Directory is a 
wonderful way to keep in touch with everyone in the church. 
 
If you are currently in the Church Telephone Directory, all your 
details are correct and you wish to continue to be in it, then 
you don’t need to do anything.   Your details will automatically 
be entered into the new directory. 
 
If you are not in the Church Telephone Directory and would like 
to be, please fill in a form which is on the table at the back of 
the church, and pass it to Janis, in the Church Office. 
 
If you are in the current Directory but have changed any of 
your details i.e. email address, ‘phone number, address then 
please fill in the form at the back of the church and pass it to 
Janis. Your details will be amended. 
 
If you are in the present Church Telephone Directory and wish 
to be taken out of it then please contact Janis, in the Church 
Office. 
 

~ We are looking to add a further column in the Church 
Directory to include support or assistance that members 
would be prepared to offer others in our church family. 
Examples could include help with shopping, some gardening, 
transport to appointments, meeting for a chat, or anything else 
that may be helpful. 

We started to create this list several months ago and hope 
more members would be happy to be included in this section. 

If you have something to offer, could you please contact: - 
John Thomson – john_thomson_2001@yahoo.co.uk 

or Andy Hadden – amhadden@btopenworld.com 
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